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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Hugo, Susan, Env. Health
Niles Canyon Railway Site

AlCo Release Reporting Guidance_FINAL_2013-08-14.pdf

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me this morning regarding the oil releases that occurred at the Niles Canyon
Railway. As mentioned during our telephone conversation, the Office of Emergency Services must be notified of the
release(s) that have occurred (please see attached handout for contact information).

Additionally, prior to conducting any remediation, a work plan describing the proposed cleanup must be submitted to
Alameda County for review. As discussed this morning, a deposit/refund account must be established as Alameda
County charges a fee to oversee the cleanup of the site.

The cleanup will be overseen by Alameda County’s LOP/SLIC group, which typically oversees these types of cleanups. At
this time, the case is in the process of being assigned to a case manager. In the interim, you may contact Jerry Wickham
(510-567-6791) should you have any questions regarding this case.

Thank you for your cooperation. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or concerns

regarding this e-mail.

Sincerely,

Paresh C Khatri

Sr. Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Ph: 510-777-2478
Fax: 510-337-9335

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm
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